From: Michael Pountney [N

Sent: 18 July 2019 19:21
To: Planning
Subject: Application 2019/3523/T

We wish to object to this application. The felling of any trees should be resisted whenever
there is no compelling reason for doing so. In this instance, the proposal that trees should be
felled to prevent anti-social behaviour is unacceptable. Reducing them is acceptable when
they cause loss of light, but anti-social behaviour in that area should be dealt with by securing
the site more cffectively, not by destroying trees.

We therefore urge that this application should be refused.

Michael Pountney

Michael Pountney
Chair, Rugby & Harpur Residents Association




